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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District 

One, in partnership with local governments, is conducting a 

study of the northbound, three-lane, one-way section of 

Tamiami Trail (US 41) from William Street to the Peace 

River Bridge in Downtown Punta Gorda, Charlotte 

County, FL in order to enhance an existing resurfacing 

project by focusing on safety for all corridor 

users (motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists). 

The study will also promote the City of 

Punta Gorda's goals of walkability and 

strategic investment within Downtown. 
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The FOOT needs your feedback to help identify the top 

priorities for the corridor and potential safety 

improvements. The FDOT will conduct extensive public 

outreach throughout the duration of this study to help 

determine the best options to consider in order to maximize the 

results and value of the resurfacing project. 
----

Please complete the questionnaire on the study website (see link below) to provide your 

input. All completed questionaires must be received by June 18, 2021 to become part of 

the official study record. 

You may also submit comments or questions at any time during the study through the 

'Email Updates' page on the website. Please continue to visit the website for updated 

study information, documents, and announcements. If you have any questions or would 

like to schedule a meeting with the FDOT, please contact the FDOT Project Manager, 

Richard (OJ) Oujevolk, P.E. (see contact information below). 

StayConneded Contact 

Study Website Project Manager 
www.swflroads.com/ or Richard (OJ) Oujevolk, P.E. 

us41/tamiami-trail-vision-study Tel: (863) 519-1193 
Richard.Oujevolk@dot.state.fl.us 

http://swflroads.com/us41/tamiami-trail-vision-study/
Richard.Oujevolk@dot.state.fl.us


Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us

